
June 1, 2016 Special Board Meeting to Inspect Town Roads 

Special Meeting of the Town Board 
To Inspect Roads 

On Wednesday,  
June 1, 2016, at 5:00 P.M. 
 
The Town Board of the Town of Auburn will be meeting to inspect the town  
roads to determine road repair and construction priorities for this year. 
This meeting will be held on  
Wednesday, June 1, 2016 at 5:00 P.M. or after. 

Upon meeting at the Town Hall at 3826 State Highway 64,  
The Town Board will drive the town roads to rate the condition of the roads in 

Order to determine the priority on needed construction and repairs. 
 
This is an open meeting and the public are welcome to attend. 

 


